
 
 
 
April 12, 2019 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Reservoir Hill Improvement Council Board has accepted the recommendation of the 
Joint Committee on Housing and Development, approving the revised plans of GL Capital 
for a four-unit rental property at 2437 Madison Avenue.  RHIC is pleased to offer its support 
for those plans and commends the developer for responding effectively to the community’s 
concerns about density, parking, and rear access. We welcome conscientious developers such 
as GL Capital to beautify and strengthen Reservoir Hill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Don Akchin 
Co-Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Founded in 1985, RHIC unites, empowers, & mobilizes residents and organizations to 
define and take action on issues common to the Reservoir Hill community. 
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